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I wish to make my submission to support The Right to Farm Bill 2019. 
Farmers already have enough to contend with due to droughts, floods and other natural causes. 
They DO NOT need to have radical groups trespassing on their property & in some cases 
damaging property. 
If gaol and/or heavy fines help stop these offenders then please pass this Bill as soon as possible. 
Kind Regards, 
John Staker 


